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Security Upgrade Project

A Safe Environment

The Hebrew Academy’s mission is to present students with a
program of quality teaching that combines the best of an outstanding
secular education with an exceptional traditional Judaic education.

While the Academy’s need for scholarship and general support
funding is still our main concern, the need to enhance and upgrade
our security system is of prime importance. Please help us maintain
the safest possible environment for our precious children.

Supporting Our Needs

After meeting with security experts, the Board of Directors has
determined that we must raise $500,000 to accomplish the required
security upgrades. Our plans call for building a perimeter security wall
around our campus with electronic safety enhancements and more
guards to protect the children. This is an immediate need!
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As the
world changes
around us, our Academy
continues to grow and change too.

That’s why our need for a safe and secure
environment in which to educate our students
has become a priority. We ask you to help us
achieve our goal in completing the Academy’s

Security Upgrade Project
by sponsoring a portion of the campus

perimeter wall. Your generous gift will be
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the foundation of a safe and secure
future for all our children.
Thank you.
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We Appeal To You

We urge you to consider dedicating sections of the wall in honor
of your children, grandchildren, relatives or friends. We appeal to you
to participate in this vital project. With your support, we can continue
to provide a secure learning environment for our students this year and
in the years to come.

Special Recognition
A plague inscribed with the names of the contributors of $2,500
or more will be displayed in a prominent place on our campus.

Dedication Opportunities
Founders Four or more sections $10,000+
Pillars Two or more sections $ 5,000+
Donors One section $ 2,500

Other contributions are welcome and appreciated.
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# Yes! Count mein! They are ALL our children, and their security is a priority for us!
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Checks & Credit Cards Accepted Make checks payable to : RASG Hebrew Academy
Enclosed is my gift in the amount of $

Print Name(s)

Founder $10,000+ Pillar $ 5,000+

03 Four or more sections (J Two or more sections Address City/State/Zip
Donor $ 2,500 Other $ Day Phone / Evening Phone E-mail Address
(J One section
z - CREDIT CARD PAYMENT: O visa Owvc O avex
Donors of $2,500+, please print your name(s) as it should appear
on the Dedication Plaque:
Card # Exp. Date

Name on card
Donors of $5,000+ will become members of the Academy'’s
Board of Governors. Your gift is tax-deductible to the extent

allowed by law. For further information, contact: Signature
Lewis Alpert, Development Director, 305-532-6421, Ext. 110.



